
Wellington High School Daily Bulletin  
TUESDAY,  JANUARY 30, 2018 

 
 
Monday 
 
Tuesday  

 
Wednesday 
 
Thursday 

● Regional Scholars’ Bowl @ WHS 4:00 
 
Friday 

● Wrestling @ Rose Hill 11:00 
● Basketball @ El Dorado 

 
Saturday 

● JV Wrestling @ Wichita South 8:00 
● Wrestling @ Rose Hill 9:00 

 
 

Today's Lunch 
Choice of: 

Smothered Burrito 

BBQ Pork on Bun 

 

Tomorrow’s Breakfast 
Chocolate French Toast 

 
Tomorrow’s Lunch 

Choice of: 

Chicken Patty 

Hamburger Steak 

 

 

•  ​Today’s News    ​• 

*Results from the Goddard Powerlifting meet: 
Elise LeGrand: 3rd Place overall in her weight 
division 
Brooke McCorkle:3rd Place overall in her weight 
division 
Isaac Hilt:3rd place overall in his weight class 
Jake Soria: 2nd place overall in his weight class 
Trayson Probst:1st place overall in his weight class 
Dakota Dry and Julian Burden battled tough within 
their divisions. Cody Metz set personal records in all 
3 lifts. Great Job done by all! It was a great day to be 
a CRUSADER! 
 
*Scholars’ Bowl Team: Please see Mrs. House before 
you leave on Wednesday to see where you are 
working on Thursday. 
 

 
*NHS members: Please see Mrs. House Tuesday or 
Wednesday if you signed up to help with Scholars’ 
Bowl on Thursday. 
 
*Students interested in joining the Army or military 
in general, Hometown Hero Chris Kop will be visiting 
this Friday to talk about his experiences in the 
military during a short meeting during CruCon. The 
visit will be 9:40-10:00 in the Makers Space, room 
107. 
 
*Tulsa Welding school will be here on Thursday, 
February 8th during 7th and 8th hours. You may 
attend either hour. If you are interested in attending 
and learning about their program please sign up in 
the counselor's office and have your agenda 
stamped to attend. If you are thinking about welding 
as a career this is a great opportunity to learn more 
about it.  
  
*ASVAB results are in. Stop by the counselors office 
to pick them up. We will meet on Monday, February 
5th at 9:40 to interpret your results. 
 
*Our Special K Basketball team is selling “Fan Shirts”. 
If you would like to order a shirt to wear to our 
home game, find a Special K basketball player or see 
Ms. Gray. Orders are due February 1st. 
  
*Attention all club members and athletes: We wish 
to create another lip dub, like the one back in 2016. 
Plans for the lip dub have been revised, so filming 
will now take place the second half of service day, 
April 11th. If you would like to represent your club or 
activity as a “dubber”, sign up in the office for a spot 
in the video. All members of any club or activity will 
still be able to participate even if you aren’t 
mouthing the words. If you have any questions, 
please see Mrs. Defore. 
 

* * * * * *      SENIORS      * * * * *
*Senior Girls: PEO is offering a $1000 scholarship. 
You must have a cumulative grade point average of 
3.0. You may pick up an application in the 
counselor’s office or download one from the USD 
353 counselors website. The application is due 
Thursday, March 29th to Mrs. Yates. 
 
*Zeka Shelter Insurance of Wellington is offering a 
$2,000 scholarship to a WHS 2018 graduate. You 
may pick up the scholarship application in the 
counselor’s office or download it from the 



counselors page on the high school website. The 
deadline to return the form to the counselors office 
is March 29th. 
 
* The Sibyl K. Wells Scholarship shall be awarded to 
a graduating senior student of Wellington High 
School who will attend a Christian College or 
University and who has committed himself or herself 
during high school to participate in school and 
community activities, academic excellence and 
community service. This scholarship may continue 
for an additional 3 academic years for each recipient, 
if recipient continues to qualify.  You may pick up an 
application form in the counselor's’ office or 
download it from the counselors’ page on the high 
school website.  Please return the completed 
application into the counselors office. The deadline 
for this scholarship is March 1st. 
 

 
 

 Guidance Office News 
College Visits During Lunch: 

Monday, February 5th- Cowley College 
Wednesday, February 14- Kansas State University 
 

Faculty Bulletin 
 
 


